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Roberta DiMezza

From: Tm Glnn <tgtomg85@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2025 6:35 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: support for HB 6041

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Please   support HB  6041 
in the interest of  justice and  fairness for  
all people 
I am affiliated with the Sisters of Mercy 
 
thank  you 
 
Thomas Blennon 
65 Ferry Road 
Bristol, RI  02809 
tel  3125040977 


